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In response to your memorandum of December 7, 2012, the following information is 
provided for the National Nuclear Security Administration Office of Secure 
Transportation (NA-15) in Albuquerque, New Mexico. There are no planned 
environmental assessments or environmental impact statements for the coming months. 
Real estate operated by the Office of Secure Transportation are scattered throughout the 
United States. Because of the varying environments, it is not practical to prepare a 
programmatic National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) document and would not 
facilitate NEPA compliance efforts. For this reason, NEPA reviews are performed site 
specifically. 

Please direct any questions regarding this summary to Jeff Robbins, NEPA Compliance 
Officer, at (505) 845-4426. 
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